
 
 

MOTION ON NOTICE 
 
 
The following Motion was submitted by Councillor Louie at the Regular Council 
meeting on July 19, 2005.  Councillor Ladner called Notice under Section 5.4(c) of the 
Procedure By-law.  Therefore the Motion will be considered at the next Regular Council 
meeting immediately following the Standing Committee on City Services and Budgets 
meeting on July 21, 2005. 
 
 
Parking Facilities in New Developments 
 

THAT Council direct staff to consider adaptive reuse options for parking 
facilities when processing new developments. 

 
Notice 

B.1


